MINISTRY OF PUBLIC SERVICE, ADMINISTRATIVE AND INSTITUTIONAL REFORMS
MAURITIUS

11 October 2024

Ministry of Public Service, Administrative and Institutional Reforms
Circular Letter No 78 of 2024
E/152/48/15-V19T5

From: Secretary for Public Service
To: Supervising Officers in Charge of Ministries/Departments

Vacancies at the African Union

The African Union Commission (AUC) is inviting applications for the post of Director General
of the African Medicines Agency (AMA).

2 Details regarding the post can be accessed on the AUC website at http://careers.au.int
3, The closing date for submission of the application is 15 October 2024.
4, Interested parties are requested to liaise with the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Regional Integration

and International Trade on 405 2500.

o It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular Letter could be brought to the attention
of all officers serving in your Ministry/Department.

V. Boodhna
for Secretary for Public Service

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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